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The project and artworks were funded as part of a Regional Investment Opportunities package and  
administered by the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment through Kānoa (the Regional  
Economic Development and Investment Unit).  
 
Professional and designer fees for the project artworks in the package, including interpretative panels, 
were $270,000. The artwork installation, including transport and construction, was $440,000 
($390,000 for Tekapo and $50,000 for Burke’s Pass).  
 
Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision on your 
request. The contact details for the Ombudsman can be located at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
In line with NZTA policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 
information removed. 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, please contact Ministerial Services by email at 
official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Peter Wiles 
National Manager Infrastructure Delivery 
 
 




